
From: PUC  
Sent: Tuesday, November 5, 2024 7:35 AM 
To: Greg Toben  
Subject: EL24-023  
 
Mr. Toben, 
 
This is in response to your message to the South Dakota Public Utilities 
Commission regarding the requested Deuel Harvest Wind Energy South siting 
permit, docket EL24-023. 
 
The commission received an application for this proposed project on June 28, 
2024, resulting in this docket being opened. The docket is currently being reviewed 
by my fellow commissioners and me as well as PUC staff. You will learn more as 
information continues to be requested by commissioners and staff, filed in the 
online docket and publicly available. 
 
This Information Guide, posted online, helps explain the commission’s processing 
of a siting docket like this one. 
 
Thank you for sharing your opinion regarding the proposed project’s effect on 
funding for the area schools, townships, county and roads, as well as the stress of 
the construction phase. Your message and my response will be posted under 
Comments and Responses in the docket. 
 
Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
PUC.sd.gov  
 




